
 

SILVERCUP STUDIOS EAST 
34-02 Starr Avenue 

 Long Island City, NY 11101 
Phone: 347-450-5261 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Residents and Merchants, 
 
Cooler Waters Productions is currently filming scenes for an upcoming television series entitled 
“Betty”. We wanted to make you aware of our upcoming presence in your neighborhood on 
Tuesday, October 20, 2020. 
 
We will be filming scenes in your neighborhood from approximately 7AM– 7PM, and will 
be clearing parking for film equipment and production vehicles in the below areas: 
 

• NORTH side of Lincoln Place btwn Nostrand Avenue and New York Avenue 
• SOUTH side of Lincoln Place btwn Nostrand Avenue and New York Avenue, 

quarter block closer to New York Avenue 
• EAST side of New York Avenue btwn Eastern Parkway and Saint Johns Place 
• SOUTH side of Saint John’s Place btwn Nostrand Avenue and New York Avenue, ½ 

block closer to New York Avenue 
• SOUTH side of Eastern Parkway btwn Bedford Avenue & Rogers Avenue 

 
Once all equipment trucks are parked, we will release any unused parking back to the 
public. 
 
If you have particular concerns (scheduled deliveries, moving, construction, accessibility 
needs, etc.) that must be addressed, please call the Locations Department at 347-450- 
5261 or see a member of the Locations Department on set. 
 
Please know that we are working in close cooperation with the Mayor’s Office of Film 
Theater and Broadcasting and the NYPD Film and Television Unit. We consider ourselves 
guests in your neighborhood and will do what we can to minimize the impact of our 
production’s presence. 
 
Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. We look forward to 
filming in your neighborhood! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Locations Department 


